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Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us>

Double Eaton Mining Claim Status Inquiry
Simmons - DNR, Leigh <leigh.simmons@state.co.us> Tue, Nov 29, 2022 at 11:53 AM
To: micah eaton <ma_eaton@hotmail.com>
Cc: Sara Stevenson-Benn - DNR <sara.stevenson-benn@state.co.us>

Mr Eaton,

Please find attached a letter confirming the withdrawal of NOI application P-2022-009.

Sara Stevenson-Benn (copied here) will arrange for the return of your $4,000 cash bond.

Leigh Simmons
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x 8121  |  C 720.220.1180  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
leigh.simmons@state.co.us  |  https://drms.colorado.gov
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November 29, 2022 
 
Micah Eaton 
PO Box 3472 
Eagle, CO 81631
 
Re: Withdrawal of application, Double Eaton - File No. P-2022-009  
 
Dear Mr. Eaton: 

On November 29, 2022, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received by email 
your request to withdraw the Notice of Intent (NOI) to Conduct Exploration Operations application 
known as Double Eaton, File No. P-2022-009.  

This letter serves to confirm that the application has been withdrawn. 

The Division received a check for $4000 from you on July 18, 2022, as financial warranty for your 
application. The check was deposited on July 27, 2022, which made the application complete. 

Since the application has been withdrawn, the $4000 will now be returned to you. 

If you have any questions, please contact me preferably by email at leigh.simmons@state.co.us, or 
alternatively by phone on 720 220 1180.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Leigh D. Simmons 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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